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									September 6th 2024 
										
Dear Parents/Caregivers 

Wrap Around Care from September 2024 Update for Parents

Thank you for your patience regarding Wrap Around Childcare 8am-5.30pm from September 2024. Please also note that we will not be offering any other enrichment clubs after school until we have successfully launched this new venture!

We are delighted to be able to offer-

Early Bird Club 8am – 8.45 am Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday mornings
                            
Costs will be £3.00 per session (Drop In session £5.00 place for this to be confirmed with school by 4pm the day before by email). Payment will be charged termly and will be on School Money. Refunds will only be made if school have to cancel.

As this a Government initiative for 5-11-year olds we are asked to prioritise places for this age group.  We will be able to offer a total of 15 places, including up to three places for
 3- and 4-year olds.

Just to remind you that this is a childcare service, we will not be offering food, but if you wish for your child to bring a drink and cereal bar you are welcome to.

Priority will be given to those who have already completed the Google form by 18th July (link below)

https://forms.gle/1EGKHexDaRzXyhNbA








Late Club Session One 3.15pm -4.15pm Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday afternoons (we have had no interest in Friday evening sessions if there was demand).
                            
Costs will be £4.50 per session (Drop In session £6.00 place for this to be confirmed with school by 4pm the day before by email). Payment will be charged termly and will be on School Money. Refunds will only be made if school have to cancel.

As this a Government initiative for 5-11-year olds we are asked to prioritise places for this age group.  We will be able to offer a total of 15 places, including up to three places for
 3- and 4-year olds.

Just to remind you that this is a childcare service, we will not be offering food, but if you wish for your child to bring a drink and snack you are welcome to.

Priority will be given to those who have already completed the Google form by 18th July (link below)
https://forms.gle/1EGKHexDaRzXyhNbA


Late Club Session Two   3.15pm -5.30pm Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday afternoons. Currently we have no take up for a session running until 65pm although this was offered but can review this is if the demand is there.
                            
Costs will be £10.00 per session (Drop In session £12.00 place for this to be confirmed with school by 4pm the day before by email). Payment will be charged termly and will be on School Money. Refunds will only be made if school have to cancel.

As this a Government initiative for 5-11-year olds we are asked to prioritise places for this age group.  We will be able to offer a total of 15 places, including up to three places for
 3- and 4-year olds.

Just to remind you that this is a childcare service, we will not be offering food, but if you wish for your child to bring a drink and snack you are welcome to.

In the interests of Health and Safety, please can you pick your child up promptly at the session end times. We will confirm which door we will be using before school returns in September.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Best wishes ,
Best wishes Belinda Athey Headteacher 
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CorE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland NE66 4UP

Telephone: 01665 574222 Email: admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk
Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey
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